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Our Ref: Net/Cod/RTPA
Direct Dial: 020 7901 7032
Email: industrycodes@ofgem.gov.uk
30 June 2005

Dear Colleague,
Transitional arrangements for agreements covered by Schedule 13 of the Competition Act 1998.

As you will be aware, under section 62 of the Gas Act 1986 certain agreements were excluded from the operation of the Restrictive Trade Practices Act 1976. With the implementation of the Competition Act 1998, these agreements became subject to a ‘transitional period’, the effect of which was to exclude these agreements from the operation of the Competition Act until the end of the transitional period. These exclusions have traditionally been submitted to Ofgem as an Annex to Network Code Modification Proposal Final Reports.  
I write to inform you that this transitional period came to an end on 28 February 2005. It is therefore no longer necessary to notify Ofgem of any variations to agreements of this nature. Consequently agreements that were previously excluded from the application of the Competition Act 1998 by reason of the transitional period are now subject to the application of the Competition Act 1998. Parties may wish to amend the format of their Final Modification Reports to take this change of procedure into account.

IF you would like to discuss any aspect of this letter further please contact me on the above telephone number.
Yours sincerely

Samantha McEwen

Manager, Modifications

Bringing choice and value to customers
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